THE TWENTIETH STEPHEN DYKES BOWER MEMORIAL LECTURE

ON A WING AND A PRAYER: WHY WE NEED TO GET SERIOUS ABOUT ENGLAND’S UNIQUE CHURCH HERITAGE – A JOURNEY AROUND THE CHURCH OF ENGLAND’S CHURCHES

A lecture by Janet Gough, OBE, author of Cathedrals of the Church of England (2016) and Churches of the Church of England (2017) and formerly Secretary of the Church Buildings Council  and Director of the Cathedrals and Church Buildings Division of the Church of England
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    6.15 pm for 6.30 pm on Tuesday 5th December in the Lecture Room of The Art Workers’ Guild, 6, Queen Square, Bloomsbury, London, W.C.1., followed by an informal reception

Nearest London Underground stations Holborn and Russell Square.  Any queries about access to the Guild’s premises or other matters should be made to Paul Velluet at paul.velluet@velluet.com
Applications for tickets at £15 each should be sent to Paul Velluet at 9, Bridge Road, St Margaret’s, Twickenham, Middlesex, TW1 1RE; attaching a cheque payable to The Ecclesiological Society and a stamped, self-addressed envelope or an e-mail address to which tickets can be sent.  For details of how to make a direct payment to the Society’s bank account contact Paul Velluet.   
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